
From: sam hodgkin  
Sent: 07 November 2023 09:07 
To: Planning  
Subject: 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 
 
Dear sir/madam  
 
As a long term Bloomsbury resident I object to the above planning application 
to redevelop the hotel site and car park on museum street.  
The scale of the proposed building is totally in appropriate for the area. The 
idea that it MIGHT include 11 affordable flats is ludicrous !! bearing in mind the 
vast scale of the building. Bloomsbury is a densely populated residential area 
and this proposed building has no place here.  
Sam Hodgkin  
 


